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	                 Secretariat of ISO/TC20/SC13
                             

                                        our date                         our reference     

                                     August 08, 2007            N406
                                        August 06, 2007            N531




TO: Dr. Larry L. Schultz, Chairman
       ISO/TC20/SC14 Subcommittee

       Space Systems and Operations
       National Aeronautics and Space Administration - NASA
       John F. Kennedy Space Center
       Mail Code LX-D1
       Kennedy Space Center, FL 32899, USA
 

 

 

Dear Dr. Schultz,
 

Considering that Subcommittee ISO/TC20/SC14 accepts to subscribe with Subcommittee ISO/TC20/SC13 the terms of the proposed Agreement for Definition of a Joint Work Procedure for Identification and Exploration of Liaison Work Related to ISO Standards in Space Systems, expressed under the terms of Reference ISO/TC20/SC13 N405 (Ref. ISO/TC20/SC14 N530, as of August 06, 2007), as of August 08, 2007, we understand that it is acceptable to ISO/TC20/SC14 the following assignment: That Mr. Craig Day, appointed by CCSDS and ISO/TC20/SC13 Secretariats, may act in liaison with Mrs. Erin C. Kahn, Secretary of Subcommittee ISO/TC20/SC14, both of them, as members of the Technical Report Contacts between both Subcommittees.

 

We wish to thank you for your acceptance to the above described arrangement, set up between both Subcommittees.
 

Sincerely,

 

 

 
 

Eduardo W. Bergamini                                           Mike W. Kearney                                              

Chairman, ISO/TC20/SC13  

                Secretary, ISO/TC20/SC13   

                                                                               Secretary General, CCSDS

 
 

Cc.
Dr. Bruce Mahone, Chairman of ISO/TC20 Committee
Mr. Craig Day, AIAA Secretariat to ISO/TC20/SC13 and CCSDS
Mr. Adrian J. Hooke, Director of CCSDS Engineering Steering Group
